
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 10:24 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-18 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Amanda Boyd 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 

 Comments -- 
I do not approve of an increase in hydro. With everything in the economy today, people struggling to 
make ends meet more due to the global pandemic, I feel it is unfair to raise hydro rates. Already our less 
fortunate, marginalized and silenced people are already suffering due to the most recent change, why 
increase when it is not necessary? 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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